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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Laurie Haberman <habermanphoto@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 4:59 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: SEPA application for Grow Bros. on 2990 Rader Road, Ellensburg, WA

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Hathaway, 
 
This is an industrial project and needs to be in an industrially zoned area. Not in a rural 
neighborhood.  The cost to those living withing the Rader Road and Emerson Road and Ferguson 
Roads all have existing homes.  The Powers on Ferguson Road have had problems since the 
builders and other contractors showed up knocking on their door asking for the pot farmer.  It appears 
to have a connection to these homes when they do not.  They did not have an opportunity to speak 
up until it showed that they are indeed a I-502 project.  This has cost them dearly.   They have value 
in their homes and property.  It's wrong that they are in a position of hiring lawyers to help stop this 
(Emerson Rd & Rader Road).  When I speak with others about this, they are dumbfounded that all it 
took was a building permit to 'vest' as they thought the county had ruled it to be industrial.   
 
Please deny this application. It's not a good fit in a rural neighborhood.  
 
Processing cannabis extracts can be dangerous 
Operating plans for the processing plant not included in SEPA checklist 
 
WAC 314-55-104 

Marijuana processor license extraction requirements. 
 
(5) Professional closed loop systems, other equipment used, the extraction operation, and facilities must be approved for 
their use by the local fire code official and meet any required fire, safety, and building code requirements specified in: 
(a) Title 296 WAC; 
(b) National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) standards; 
(c) International Building Code (IBC); 
(d) International Fire Code (IFC); and 
(e) Other applicable standards including following all applicable fire, safety, and building codes in processing and the 
handling and storage of the solvent or gas. 
http://app.leg.wa.gov/WAC/default.aspx?cite=314-55-104 
  
 
Laurie Haberman 
Naneum Rd.  


